
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Supporters and Friends, 
 
Greetings in the name of our Great Lord Jesus Christ from the other side of the Atlantic Ocean, a country 
called Spain!  
 
Here is another reminder of our need for a new building. As of today, by God´s grace and by the great efforts 
of some supporters and friends, we have collected a total of $13,300.00! Nevertheless, we still need to reach 
the goal of raising $42,000.00 for us to get the bank loan for $120,000, which is the total amount the owner 
asks for the building. If the Lord provides the 30% that remains for the down payment, we will proceed to buy 
the new building. Otherwise, we will understand that it is not God´s will for us to purchase that new facility. 
To our churches and individual friends, we ask that you again prayerfully consider helping us with this building 
project. We believe that this could be God´s will for us, but, as Gideon in the book of Judges asked for proof 
that the Lord would be with him, we are asking the Lord to prove His will in this project. 
 
We again send you some of the pictures and the link to the real estate website so you may see the building 
both from inside and outside. In the link, there are more pictures! Please take a look!   
 
https://www.fotocasa.es/es/comprar/localcomercial/valladolidcapital/pajarillosaltos/163426387/d?stc=
dis-sharead-sharead   
 

 
 
We do not really know when this building is going to be sold. It used to be a bank and is in a great location. 
It is in a good zone and is very visible from three different streets, one of which has a lot of traffic. It has a 
lot of possibilities for the ministry! 
 
Thank you so much for your attention to this matter, which is so important to us. May the Lord bless each 
one of you. 
  

In Christ´s holy name, and at His service, 
Alejandro D. Sanchez 

 
For all the people at New Life Baptist Church Valladolid (Iglesia Bautista Vida Nueva Valladolid) 


